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Milan, 4 April 2018 - Il Sole 24 Ore S.p.A. announces it has received 

the resignation of Laura Guazzoni from her position as Statutory 

Auditor of the Company, owing to "professional and personal 

commitments". 

Her resignation will be “effective from the date of the next 

Shareholders' Meeting” to be held on 27 April. 
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